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Rosenberg Corey

From: Gevin Bennett <gneil_bennett@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:19 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A

As a property owner in both Deschutes and Washington counties I oppose HB2004-A. 
Sincerely,  
Gevin Bennett  
 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S® 5 ACTIVE™, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 


